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Febnm~ 19, ~991

Mr. Brian Herdeg

Director of Software Development
IANIIS Systems Inc.
833 Flyrm Road
Camarillo, CA 93012-8737

DearMr. Flerdeg:

I appreciate your letter of February 8, 1991. Please be assured that Microsoft is
committed to OS/2. Our plans in OS/2 3.0 are to bring Windows (’including Windows
32-bi0 to the OS/2 environment. We will inctude the threads, task management, and
other features that customers and developers have appreciated in OS/2. W’mdows and
OS/2 will both be enhanced. OS/2 will be a truly compatible superset of Windows.
Enclosed please find a white paper we have written detailing our views. If you have
other questions please contact Cameron Myhrvoid of my staff.

Sincet%ly,
//

Steven A. Ballmer
Senior Vice President
Systems Software

cc:    Cameron Myhrvolffv"
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